
 

   

 

 THE ACORN – WEEK OF FEBRUARY 7TH, 2022  

CARE TEAM 

Have you heard about the CARE Team? The 
Community, Assessment, Response, and 
Education (CARE) team is a healing initiative of 
North Valley Community Foundation that 
provides non-immediate support for anyone 
who is concerned about a loved ones wellbeing. 
The CARE Team is a group of highly trained, 
caring, and compassionate community healers 
who will listen without judgment, provide 
compassion and support, and connect you with 
long-term counseling, if needed. Information 
about the CARE Team can now be found on the 
Blue Oak Counseling & Crisis webpage. 

PC FUNDING REQUEST FORM 

Hello from Parent Council (PC)! We serve as the 
leadership core for the parent/guardian body, 
primarily focused on school community and 
culture as well as fundraising efforts to help 
support the financial needs of the school. We 
also support and sponsor any activities that 
contribute to a healthy community at Blue Oak 
School. For example, we recently funded the 
Yearbook Club so they could purchase cameras 
and we sponsored Claire Fong's beautification 

project of the courtyard. Do you have an activity 
or project that needs funding? If so, please fill 
out the Funding Request Form now located 
under the Links section in Parent Square. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to email the 
Parent Council chair, Alicia Trider, 
at aliciatrider@hotmail.com.  

RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS DAY 

Happy February! Ms. Shawn is spearheading 
the Random Acts of Kindness program on the 
Blue Oak campus Thursday, February 17th. We 
will be #MakingKindnessTheNorm, as we 
always strive to do, with some fun activities in 
each of our classes culminating in a beautiful 
Wall of Kindness. Keep an eye on our social 
media pages for pictures of the final product. If 
you are interested in participating in your own 
way on Random Acts of Kindness Day, check out 
randomactsofkindness.org/ to learn more. 

BUNDT CAKE FUNDRAISER 

It’s that time of year again, our Bundt Cake 
fundraiser is back! Starting today, you will be 
able to order individual sized bundlets through 
the Front Desk at only $5 a cake to raise funds 
for our beautiful school. The final day for Bundt 
cake purchases will be Friday, February 11th 
so be sure to extend the invitation to all your 
cake-loving friends ASAP.  

Your Bundt cakes will arrive from Nothing 
Bundt Cakes just in time to kick off our long 
weekend on Thursday, February 17th. You will be 
able to pick up your cakes on campus at the 
Front Desk anytime between 8:30AM and 
1:30PM. See the attached flyers for more details 
about what flavors we are offering. 

GIRLS ON THE RUN (GOTR) 

Before practice begins, our GOTR Coaching 
Team will be hosting a meet-and-greet on 
Wednesday, February 16th after school. If 
you haven’t had a chance to sign your student up 
for this team yet, there is still time! Late 
registration doesn’t begin until February 11th 
and you will be able to sign up as late as 
February 22nd (the day before our first practice).  

SCHOOL VIRTUE: 
COMPASSION 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
02/07 – Bundt Cake  
Fundraiser Begins!  

02/08 – BOCC Parent Seat 
Application Due (3:00PM) 

02/08 – Finance Committee 
(4:15PM) 

02/11 – Middle School Valentine’s 
Dinner and Dance 

02/15 – Charter Council (6:00PM) 

02/16 – GOTR Aloha Day (3:15PM) 

02/17 – Bundt Cake Pick Up  

02/18 – No School (President’s Day 
Weekend) 
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